
From: bdreamerc@aol.com
To: SMP
Subject: Incoming SMP Comment
Date: Tuesday, May 25, 2021 6:08:03 PM

Your Name (Optional): Brian Criss

Your email address: bdreamerc@aol.com

Comment: The current and proposed shoreline rules are moot because they are overridden by
the critical area ordinances which are more restrictive. It is pointless to say modify the 100'
marine conservancy setback to 110' feet since the critical area setback is 250'. It is
disingenuous to even publish the current standard or the proposed because they can never
come into play. It is completely dishonest to the citizens of this county to pretend you are
making rules that never come into play. If you are going to have a shoreline setback, make
sure it is the setback and repeal the critical area ordinance that makes shoreline master plan
rules moot.
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